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PT WILTON MAKMUR INDONESIA TBK’S RESPONSE TO IDX QUERIES 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The board of directors (“Board”) of Wilton Resources Corporation Limited (the “Company”, and together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to inform shareholders of the Company that PT Wilton Makmur 
Indonesia Tbk (“PT WMI”), the Company’s subsidiary listed on the Indonesia Stock Exchange (“IDX”), had 
on 22 January 2024, released an announcement on the IDX entitled “Tanggapan atas Surat Bursa S-
11165/BEI.PP3/12-2023 (Response to IDX Letter)” (“IDX Announcement”).  

The IDX Announcement contains, PT WMI’s response to certain IDX queries in relation to the unaudited 
interim consolidated financial statements of PT WMI for the nine-month period ended 30 September 2023, 
which was released by PT WMI on IDX on 2 November 2023. An English translated version of the IDX 
Announcement is attached to this announcement. The IDX Announcement can be found on PT WMI’s 
corporate website in the link below:- 

https://wilton.id/investors/idx-announcements/ 

The Company has taken the view that the information contained in the IDX Announcement is reasonable 
in all material aspects.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  

 

Wijaya Lawrence 
Chairman and President 
22 January 2024 

 

This announcement has been prepared by Wilton Resources Corporation Limited (the “Company”) and its 
contents have been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), in 
accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) Listing 
Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist.  

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or 
opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms. Goh Mei Xian, Director, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. at 77 Robinson 
Road, #06-03 Robinson 77, Singapore 068896, telephone (65) 6636 4201. 
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